COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3 :

lst September, 1920.

Dear 8ir,

I am in regeipt of your lebier of the 1ith ultime
forwarding a2 provisional freeboard report on The Ishikawajima
ghipbuilding & Engineering Co.'s 3.3. Nos. 330 & 331, and in
reply thereto I have to inform you that a DreliminaryAletter
of ssgignment has torday been desvatched to the Society's
Qurveyorsg at Yokohama, in accordaice with the freeboards
recommended on the report.

I am, Dear £ir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
The Secretary,
NEW YORK.
' 00}I&ES-003433-0133



